
Dear WCAEF board, 

 

Good morning, thank you for your mini grant of $1000 to enhance our West Chester East School store.  

We have spent $925.68 of the grant and will not be spending the remainder.  Through this mini-grant 

we’ve been able to improve the safety, functionality, technology and design of our store.   

 

Our largest single purchase was our Square ipad holder and cash drawer.  This system has allowed us to 

track inventory and sales, improving our overall record keeping.  It has also brought a sense of 

professionalism to the store.  Lastly, several retailers use Square or a similar point of sale system and it 

has given our students real world experience in entering sales and working with the reports. 

 

The remainder of our funds were used to enhance the safety, functionality and design of the store.   A 

new center display unit replaced a half-broken glass unit that couldn’t potentially hurt the students.  The 

red stools allow our store workers to be seated much higher than a regular chair and look much more 

attentive to our customers. All other items were slatwall racks, riser systems and baskets to display 

merchandise.  I hope you can see from the images our store is spirited, organized and visually pleasing.   

 

Thank you so much for the mini- grant and all you’ve done for our educational programs in the WCASD.   

 

Have a nice day. 

Carol Lill 

West Chester East High School 

Business Teacher 

DECA Advisor 

School Store Advisor 

 



 
Sent from my iPhone  

 


